
                                                                          Village of Washburn 
                                                                             December 9th, 2024  
                                                                         Monthly Board Minutes 
 
Mayor 
Steve Forney 
 

Village Clerk 
Deidre Guy 
 

Village Treasurer 
Heather Hare 
 

Village Maintenance 
Tim Strauch 
 

Board of Trustees 
Ed Grebner 
Kris Hammond 
Ginger Humphrey 
Randy Knoblauch 
Kevin Burdette 
Becky Schupp 

 

Roll call taken for Executive Meeting. All members present. 

Tonight’s discussion was regarding full-time employee Christmas Bonuses to Tim, Caden, and Heather. 
FY23 Village gave $600 and FY24 gave $500. There was lots of discussion, but a dollar amount was finally 
agreed upon. 

 

Ed makes a motion to return to Open Session seconded by Ginger. Motion carried. 

 


